
I am opposed to this bill and in general the attitude of the legislator in that businesses can afford any tax 
scheme they can think up. When you offer these programs (such as mandated sick leave) people take 
them! 
 
The mandated sick leave that went into place last year created an over 90% participation on sick days 
from our staff. We were forced to hire additional staff to cover the no show sick days that were 
mandated paid. Frequently, taken next to regular days off. Basically, paid personal days. 
 
I am sure this program will be even more costly to employeers. 
 
Please stop running businesses out of Oregon! 
 
Thanks, 
Carl L. Humphries 
 


